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EXCHANGE

EXCHANGE CLUB OF SUGAR LAND, TX

Meeting Recap October 5

Greetings Exchange Members~

Guests: Randy Fournier was invited by Juli Fournier. Cookie Joe invited Jenny Fridge. Juli
Mathew was invited for the first time by Farha Ahmed.

Birthdays: Amy Mitchell - 10/6, David Lanagan - 10/9

Anniversaries: none

Carlos Perez did a hmmmmm good joke? €

David Lanagan modeled for us the latest and BEAUTIFUL ECSL apron. If you are interested in
purchasing, please contact me. The cost is $40 and with your name $50.

We had a wonderful introduction to Katy Cares presented by David Pieterse. Katy Cares helps
single parents in the Houston area. https://www.katycares.org/
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Announcements

Service to Seniors will not be held this month due to a scheduling conflict at the community center.
We will see everyone next month!

There was a beautiful Celebration of Life service held for member Brenda Robinson last Saturday.
If you missed it and want to watch the recording click HERE. Thanks, Doug Earle for organizing
this remembrance.

Betty Baitland announced ECSL has a table at the Picnic at the Park luncheon this Friday,10/7,
at 11:30 at the River Pointe Church. At this time the table is full. If you are interested in attending
let me know, sometimes people that committed have to drop out.

Nora Sim made us aware that Jim Hudnall is unable to attend our Wednesday breakfast due to
the fact that he is no longer driving. It would be great if a few Exchangites would bring him to
breakfast and take him home afterward. He lives in Venetian Estates. Let me know if you are
interested and we can put a schedule together for multiple people to help.

Thad Olive updated us on the BBQ Fundraiser happening on Saturday, 10/15. He still needs
large coolers. Contact Thad and he will pick it up. Cooking will happen Friday afternoon/evening
10/14 and pick up is from 8 AM to Noon, Saturday, 10/15, next to Branding Matters, the corner of
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-~ SATURDAY OCTOBER 15th
BBQ CHICKEN §20,

BBQ SAUSAGE $10 °
— Order on www-ECSL.org
QUESTIONS? CALL-281.799-7084
Pick up from 8am-Noon .
Behind BRANDING MATTERS
[ 8034 US90 ALT ‘
“S EVERY ORDER HELPS A CHILD!!

- -

Greg Oelfke reminded everyone that next week will be Santa's Exchange kickoff. Greg and
Leslie Woods are co-chairs. It's very important to attend next week to get all the information for
this event, which will be held all day on 12/17.

Here are a couple more ECSL events happening in October:
- Flu Shot Toy Drive - 10/22 - more info to come

- Walk to End Alzheimer's - 10/29, 8 AM, walk starts at 9 AM at the Brazos River Park. /
have set up an ECSL team. Here is the link to either donate or sign up to

walk: http://act.alz.org/goto/ECSL.

- Wings over Houston - 10/29 - 30 at Ellington Field. https://wingsoverhouston.com/ We have a
good start on volunteers for this fundraiser for ECSL but we still need more help. Email Paul
Barnett at psb1@ix.netcom.com.

Please check the calendar for the upcoming events with the club.

A big congratulations to the door prize winners... Bruce Smith won a bottle of wine, Bob Dunham
and Enes Yilmaz, each won 4 tickets to Sunday's performance of the Gracias Christmas
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Next week is the kickoff for Santa's Exchange. You will have to attend to see if BUBBA is going to
attend.

The light within me honors the light within you,

ATt

Lori Bisewski, President

SUGAR LAND, TEXAS 1987

NOTE: If you have a notification email blast that needs to go out to the members of the Exchange Club of Sugar Land,
please follow these guidelines. If you have any questions, please contact Paul Barnett at psb1@ix.netcom.com or
713.822.4612.
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